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The Office of Federal Contractor Compliance Programs (“OFCCP”) has announced that
Craig Leen has officially been named the Director of the Office of Federal Contractor
Compliance Programs (“OFCCP”).  Director Leen has served as Acting Director since the
summer when then-Director Ondray Harris suddenly resigned.  Since Director Leen began
serving as Acting Director, the OFCCP has announced a number of new initiatives with
the stated purpose of aiding contractors in compliance and improving the relationship
between contractors and the OFCCP.

View Original

Related Professionals

Guy Brenner
Partner

•

Proskauer.com

https://www.governmentcontractorcomplianceupdate.com/2018/07/31/ofccp-director-resigns/
https://www.governmentcontractorcomplianceupdate.com/2018/12/27/craig-leen-formally-named-director-of-ofccp/

